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Grant applications
available from state

Grant applications for school
districts and hospitals are available for
funding energy conservation efforts,
according to the State Department of
Community and Regional Affairs'
Division of Community

The Institutional Conservation Pro-
gram for schools and hospitals has an-
nounced the recent opening of the cur-
rent grant cycle. The total available is
$750,000.

Applications for technical assistance

are due by Dec. 135, and applications
for energy conservation measures are

due by Jan, 15, 1987.

Those who want applications or
more information may contact Nor-
Eun Bair at If;cl Alas D;l;mgj of

ommunity opment, 563-1955,
in Anchorage. s



